Hong Kong, February 2024
Block 28, flat B, 25/F, Park Island, New Territories, Hong Kong

Reference letter

To whom it may concern

| am writing this reference letter for Ms SABALA, BLESSI PARANA, HKID No WX 536167 (0)

who has worked for our family as a Domestic helper since January 15th, 2021.

During this time, Blessi has been responsible for the care and well-being of our three
children, aged 8, 5, and 3 years old, she has consistently demonstrated herself to be a
trustworthy, honest, patient, responsibly, and discreet person. She has also been responsible
for the housekeeping, cooking for the family, even finding new recipes for our kids following

instructions, she always has showed an effort to accomplish assigned domestic tasks.

I am confident in her abilities and am grateful for all her support during this time, personally,
my family and me, wish her all the best to her and recommend Blessi to any family seeking a

dedicated, reliable, and caring helper.

Due to our family relocating after the summer of 2024, we hope Blessi can find a good

employer
Please contact us if you would like to further information regarding her performance.

Best regards,
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